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Memo 

 
To: Jeff Watson, CDS 
 
From:  Erin Moore, Environmental Health Technician 
 
Date:  December 6, 2013 
 
RE:   Plum Creek BL-13-00030 
 
 

 
The Kittitas County Public Health Department (KCPHD) has reviewed the Request for Boundary Line 

Adjustment (BL-13-00030 Plum Creek) and finds that it does not have any impact on existing wells. 

 

The owner of parcel #: 20348 applied for a septic permit in 2004, and according to our records it was 

never installed, inspected or finalized. Therefore, the permit is expired and KCPHD does not see any on-

site septic systems that may be impacted by the changing of the property lines as proposed. 

 

 Please recommend for approval.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information. 
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